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December 10, 2018 

Attention: FCE Providers 

Subject: Job Demands Analysis Requirements 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind all FCE providers that travel to a job site is 

required when performing a Job Demands Analysis (JDA). A visit to the site is necessary to 

adequately understand and report on the quantitative and qualitative physical demands, 

environmental factors and psychosocial stressors. Please note that reports submitted that do not 

involve a visit to the job site will not be paid.  

 

When a JDA assessment is requested as a part of the referral, it is because the claim owner needs 

an in depth understanding of the worker’s critical job functions. The information reported on is 

used to make decisions, including the determination as to an injured worker’s capacity to return 

to work. It is thereby fundamental that the reported duties are reflective of the work required, 

and an analysis at the job site was performed. 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

 

 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program providers. If you would like to 
be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com 

requesting the change. 
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